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Notice of motion No. 13 

Improvements to Junction 16 – Councillors Mollie Groom and Ricky Rogers 

 

“Wiltshire Council has failed to consult on or consider fully the impacts that 

improvements to Junction 16 will have on Wiltshire’s environment and people 

and I request that: 

a)  Junction 16 improvements are put on hold until the impacts are 

consulted on and considered, and  

b)  effective public transport improvements for the Wootton Basset to 

Swindon corridor are sought urgently,  including rail, with the opening 

of Wootton Bassett station and one at Mannington, and that the cycle 

path is brought forward from the present schedule of 2021 to 2015”. 

 

 


